Anthony Serafini

From: Anthony Serafini

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 7:39 AM
To: ‘dmaizlin@elta-na.com'

Subject: Application 0185-EX-CN-2016

Hello Mr. Maizlin

The current pending application 0185CN appears to be the same as an earlier application 0131-EX-ML-2016. Is this
correct?

Regards
Tony



